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Brianda Negrete

From: Roxanne Gilman <nrg814@aol.com>

Sent: Sunday, October 9, 2022 3:48 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Appeal of 3823 Santa Claus Lane Cannabis Retail Nov. 1, 2022

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Please stop this business from being built in Summerland, a quaint family oriented beach town.
The licenses being granted for the cannabis industry in Santa Barbara County are out of control, due to Das Williams, a
politician who started this whole mess.

Sincerely,

Roxanne Gilman



